
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change to the leadership of the academy which will take place 

from September.  
 
Mrs Abbott will be leaving Greystone at the end of the year in order to work as Principal in 

a school which will be joining the trust in September. Whilst Mrs Abbott has only been at 

Greystone for 1 academic year, I am sure that you will agree that she has made a great 

contribution and that the school has gone from strength to strength. I would like to thank Mrs 

Abbott for her commitment to the academy and the great things that she has led the academy 

to achieve. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Mr Vickers, who is the Lead Principal for the academies within 

the North Yorkshire area, will be taking over from Mrs Abbott. Mr Vickers is a very 

experienced Outwood Principal and will be a significant asset to the school. 
 
As you may be aware, a key feature of Outwood Grange Academies Trust is the level of 

consistent practice that exists between our academies and leaders. I believe that Greystone 

will continue to have even more success, always putting children first. 
 
This change will take place in September. For now, our entire focus continues to be on 

ensuring that we have a fantastic and successful final term of the current academic year. I am 

sure that you and your child, like me, look forward to many exciting times and celebrations 

that we can share together. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

                                                                

 

 

Mr L Wilson        

Chief Executive Principal     l 

 
 
 
 
 


